
 

 

          NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE HEREBY GIVEN that there may be a 

potential Quorum of the Luna Community College Board of 

Trustees at the 30th Annual Tribute to Hispano Round Table of 

New Mexico, taking place at La Fonda Hotel, Lumpkins 

Ballroom, 100 E. San Francisco St, Santa Fe, NM on Thursday, 

February 13, 2025 @ 5:00 pm. No policy will be formulated by 

members of the Board; nor will there be any discussion for the 

purpose of taking any action within the authority of the Board. 

The members of the Board will take no official vote or other 

action. 

  

Done this 6th day of February, 2025. 
 

 

 


